
 

 
INFORMATIONAL MEMO 

  

HCPF Memo Series can be accessed online: https://www.colorado.gov/hcpf/memo-series 

Purpose and Audience: 

The purpose of this Informational Memo is to inform home care agencies and providers, 
that are impacted by the wage pass-through requirements of Senate Bill 19-238, that 
reporting must be complete by 11:59 p.m. on 12/31/2020. 

Information:  

The Department increased rates for targeted services by 8.10% on 01/01/2020. The 
Wage Pass-through Reporting Tool, within the Provider Portal, opened for Senate Bill 
19-238 reporting on 11/1/2020 and will be open through 12/31/2020. This memo 
serves as a reminder that home care agencies and providers must report how SB 19-
238 increased funding was used by 12/31/2020. Please see Informational Memo 20-054 
for further details on the Senate Bill 19-238 Reporting Tool. 
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HCPF_Wage_Pass_Through@state.co.us 
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